I fully support the continuation of mining at Rixs Creek South, Project SSD-6300. I am an employee of Kings Engineering, who are owned by the Bloomfield Group. Job losses related to the closure of this mine would not just be contained to the Rixs South site, it would extend to other Bloomfield owned companies who support the mine. 
The flow on effect to many other companies who depend on the support of Bloomfield workers should not be underestimated. Small contracting companies, local worker supported shops and services would all suffer from the loss of jobs and income to the area.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]We cannot afford to lose any more jobs in the hunter region.
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